Boston City Council
Stephen J. Murphy

City Councillor At-Large

September 12, 2014

Ms. Sarah Ting

President

World Unity, Inc.

2 Elot Place

Jamaica Plain, MA 02130

Dear Ms. Ting,

I am writing this letter to offer my full support for your mission to promote racial and ethnic
harmony throughout the City of Boston through the building of the World Unity Landmark.

World Unity, Inc. has worked diligently on advancing social, racial, and ethnic equality
throughout Boston. Over a decade ago, the City Council publicly supported the organization’s
efforts and I am proud to say I was part of that support. I continue to stand by World Unity, Inc.
The chosen site, in Boston’s Seaport District, is home to some of the most innovative businesses
in the City that will influence generations to come. The landmark will be seen by the over
500,000 visitors to Boston Children’s Museum. The area represents a harmony of old and new
ideas in Boston. It seems only appropriate that the World Unity Landmark, which promotes
ethnic and racial harmony, be located in the area.
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I thank you for your hard work and perseverance. If my office can be of any further assistance,
please do not hesitate to contact me at (617) 635-4376.

Sincerely,

Ste I hy
Boston City Council, Councilor At-Large

New City Hall « One City 1Tall Square » Boston * Massachusetts ¢ 02201 « 617-633-4376
Fax 617-635-3734
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